
Do you want to have the confidence that you deserve?

REFRAMING EXPERIENCES IN MATHEMATICS

Collaboration of CASE and Department of Mathematics & Statistics

Workshop Dates:

• You are not alone, Wednesday, February 26, 2025
5:00 p.m. – 6:30 p.m., SI 1068
RSVP https://tinyurl.com/3x9zdn3v 

• Reflecting on Reading, Wednesday, March 5, 2025 
5:00 p.m. – 6:30 p.m., SI 1068
RSVP https://tinyurl.com/2uts3389

• Overcome Anxiety, Wednesday, March 12, 2025
5:00 p.m. – 6:30 p.m., SI 1068
RSVP https://tinyurl.com/4pfmu35b

• Mathematics for Human Flourishing
Wednesday, Mach 19, 2025
5:00 p.m. – 6:30 p.m., SI 1068
RSVP https://tinyurl.com/5ehxkz25 

This is a four-part workshop series that offers concrete ways to 
reframe your experience in mathematics in all your classes. 

Please join us to learn “You Are Not Alone” and explore whether 
this workshop series is for you.

For more information contact: 
Dr. Niemeyer

niemeye1@msudenver.edu
Science 1036

All meetings will be
 in-person.

 Dinner will be provided.
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